City Issues New Consolidation of Services Plan
Published on City of Holland Michigan Official Website (http://www.cityofholland.com)

City Issues New Consolidation of Services Plan

Press release date: 2013-02-02

The City of Holland has issued an updated Consolidation of Services Plan for 2013.

This updated report is created, in part, to fulfill part of the State of Michigan Economic Vitality Incentive Program
(EVIP) requirements. More importantly, the City of Holland has a rich history of collaborative efforts with the larger
Holland community, both with neighboring governments as well as other groups attempting to improve the quality of
life to our residents. This Consolidation of Service Plan articulates some of the past accomplishments including the
cost savings provided as well as looks to future efforts in streamlining services to our citizens both internally (City of
Holland departments) and externally (collaboration with other governmental units).

A link to the 2013 Consolidation of Services Plan is located below.

Web Links

Citizen's Guide to the City of Holland's Finances
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